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  2013 BUILDING CAMPAIGN

2 East Springtown Road, Long Valley, NJ 07853 
908-876-4395 ~ Fax 908-876-3744 
www.ourladyofthemountain.org 

 

Staff  
Rev. Msgr. Joseph J. Goode, Pastor  
cell 973-945-4045 email pastor.olm@comcast.net  
Rev. Daniel Chajkowski, Parochial Vicar 
cell 908-455-2588 email frdanc@comcast.net   
Parish Bookkeeper – Joanne Solecki 
email olmjs@comcast.net 
Parish Secretary – Kim Smith  
email olmkims@comcast.net  
Youth Ministry – Caroline Gartley 
908-876-5024 email youtholm@comcast.net  
 
Ministries  
Altar  Servers, Tara Ligos. .................................. 876-4395 
Baptism Preparation, Jim Jones ....................... 876-4395 
Children's Liturgy, Debi Pinelli ......................... 813-1982 
Chur. Trustees, Herb Mitschele, Paul Arabas, Al Leier 
Columbiettes, Nancy Lennon ............................ 852-9362 
Eucharistic Ministers, Cindy Jones .................... 684-0661 
Evangelization Coordinator, Renny Hodgskin, Jim 
McMenamin ....................................................... 876-4395 
Food Pantry Director, Traci Geraghty .............. 876-4003 
Gift Shop, Fran Clary ........................................ 852-5779 
Hospitality, Martin/Gerry/Brian Grogan .......... 452-5110 
Knights of Columbus, John Clary ..................... 852-5779 
Lectors, Chris Latran ......................................... 852-9341 
Music/Choir Director, Robin Paradise… .... 973-600-7434 
R.C.I.A., Nick Ardito  ................................. 908-452-5434 
Rosary Altar Society, Linda Richartz ............... 876-9601 
Sacristan, Linda Richartz .................................. 876-4395 
Ushers, Father Joe ............................................. 876-4395 
Visiting Ministry, Deacon Bob Head ................. 684-8399 
Vocation Liaison, Father Joe  ........................... 876-4395 
Weddings, Kim Smith ....................................... 876-4395 
 

Parish Office Hours  
Monday ~ Friday, 9:00AM – 1:00PM  
Memorial Day ~ Labor Day  
 

Served By  
Rev. Msgr. Raymond Lopatesky, Weekend Assistant 
Rev. Edward Davey, Senior Priest Assistant 
Rev. Msgr. Peter McHugh, Senior Priest Assistant 
 
Deacon Thomas P. Gibbons 
Deacon Robert C. Head 
Deacon Nicholas Ardito 
Deacon James Jones 
 
Religious Education Program  
Director:  KellyAnn Tell 908-876-4003 email 
dreolm@comcast.net  
Grades K-6 September ~ April - Sundays 
Grades 7-10 September ~April - alternate Mondays 
FOR EMERGENCIES ONLY during class times, on 
Sundays or Mondays, please call 908-876-5024  
 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday   5:00PM and 7:00PM 
Sunday   7:45AM, 9:15AM, 10:45AM, 12:15PM 

      12:15PM Teen Mass, 1st Sunday of the 
      Month, October ~ March. 

Weekdays  9:30AM Monday ~ Friday  
Holy Days  Vigil    7:30PM 

      Holy Day 9:30AM and 7:30PM 
Parish Registration: Registration forms are available in 
the office or can be found on the church website 
Sacrament of Reconciliation (Penance)  
 Saturday 4:15PM or by appointment. 
Baptism   The sacrament of Baptism is celebrated every 
Sunday at 1:30PM (with a few exceptions). Please call the 
Parish Office to schedule a time. A Baptism Preparation 
class is required for first time parents. 
Marriage   One of the parties must be a bona fide member 
of the parish for at least one year prior to making 
arrangements. Arrangements should be made at least one 
year in advance. 
Hospital Visitation   Please notify the Parish Office when a 
member of the family is in the hospital or homebound. 
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SATURDAY   August 20, 2016            
           5:00PM  William Turner 
  Lucy Scala 
           7:00PM   OLM Parishioners 
   
SUNDAY  August 21, 2016  
           7:45AM  Charles Clary 
           9:15AM  Anthony Perrotta 
 10:45AM  Dn. Pat VanOrman 
  Linda Gallagher 
        12:15PM OLM Parishioners 
 
MONDAY  August 22 , 2016 
           9:30AM  Mass for the Unborn 
  Fr. Daniel Chajkowski (Healing) 
 
TUESDAY  August 23 , 2016            
 9:30AM Venice Meyer Zetterlund 
  
WEDNESDAY  August 24 , 2016 
           9:30AM  Thomas Schaffer (Living) 
     
THURSDAY                    August 25 , 2016 
           9:30AM  Emmanuel Lombardo 
 
FRIDAY  August 26 , 2016   
           9:30AM  Msgr. Paul Longua 
         
SATURDAY   August 27 , 2016            
           5:00PM  Tom Golembeski 
  Paul Shernce 
  Charles Clary 
           7:00PM   OLM Parishioners 
   
SUNDAY  August 28, 2016 
           7:45AM  Carol Klug 
  Henry Zielensky 
           9:15AM  Emmanuel Lombardo 
  Phyllis Ference 
 10:45AM Dn. Pat VanOrman 
  Linda Gallagher 
        12:15PM Margaret Antonelli 
  Paul Uhl 

   
 
Santuary Candle is in memory of Dn. Pat VanOrman 

 
 

 
 
August 13-14      $ 8,770.41 
Assumption      $    509.00 
Flowers       $        2.00 
Food Pantry     $      25.00 
TOTAL          $ 9,306.41 
 
Grocery Card sales for 201 6 $54,325.00 with a profit of $2,716.25  
 

Faith Direct Donations in July $11,122.50 
 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY!!  
Reminder:  If you attend Mass at either St. Luke’s or St. Mark’s 
you can drop your Our Lady of the Mountain envelope in the 
collection basket and it will be credited as your donation to Our 
Lady of the Mountain.  

Faith Direct  
 

Thank you for being a part of Our Lady of the Mountain family. 

As you prepare for the end of summer and the start of a busy 
fall, consider enrolling in eGiving through Faith Direct so that 
your gift can reach us even when you cannot. 
 
Visit www.faithdirect.net and use our church code: NJ568 
 

Thank you for your continued support of our parish family! 
God Bless You, 
Fr. Joe 

 
Mass Ministers 

 
SATURDAY, August 27  
5:00PM To Be Determined  
Lector:  Mary Raskinski 
Ministers: B. Anderson, B. Haskell, B. & K. Hartman, D. & N. 

Ochwat, M. Parsons, K. Tell 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED 
 
7:00PM To Be Determined   
Lector:  Mike Kopacki 
Ministers: Ann & Paul Greszczak, A. Lane 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED 
 
SUNDAY, August 28  
7:45AM  To Be Determined - Dn. Nick      
Lector:  Bob McLoughlin 
Ministers: J. Hoff, C. & P. Latran, A. & J. Leier, W. Lublanecki, L. 

Mazzei, M. Miktus 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED 
 
9:15AM  To Be Determined  
Lector:  Linda Richartz 
Ministers: R. Nelson, L. Richartz, J. Ryan, J. White, E. Addeo, C. 

& P. Brand, A. Demarest, F. Iervolino 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED 
 
10:45AM  To Be Determ ined – Dn. Bob  
Lector:  Jennifer Desimone 
Ministers: P. Head V. Lombardo, D. Meyer, A. Mollitor, L. 

Monteforte, C. Sturla, H. VanOrman, B. VanStone 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED  
 
12:15PM To Be Determined  
 Lector:  Anthony Spina 
Ministers: K. Doskotz, M. Gillespie, M. Kibler, G. & J. Naranjo, J. 

Scala, T. Watson 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED 
 

MASSES AT ST. MARKS  
SATURDAY, Aug ust 27  
5:30PM  To Be Determined  – Dn. Jim  
 
SUNDAY, August 28  
8:00AM   To Be Determined  
9:30AM   To Be Determined – Dn. Tom  
11:00AM   To Be Deter mined  

 
ST. LUKE’S WEEKEND SCHEDULE  

Saturday 5:00PM       Sunday: 7:45AM, 9:30AM & 11:15AM

 
 
 

http://www.faithdirect.net


August 21st, 2016 ~ Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time

 

 

Fr. Joe was on vacation this week…here is the third part of 
Pope Francis’ remarks at World Youth Day --- POPE 
FRANCIS TO THE YOUTH AT WORLD YOUTH DAY…  
When we are paralyzed, we miss the magic of encountering 
others, making friends, sharing dreams, walking at the side of 

others.  But in life there is another, even more dangerous, kind 
of paralysis. It is not easy to put our finger on it. I like to 
describe it as the paralysis that comes from confusing 
happiness with a sofa. In other words, to think that in order to 
be happy all we need is a good sofa. A sofa that makes us feel 
comfortable, calm, and safe. A sofa like one of those we have 

nowadays with a built-in massage unit to put us to sleep. A 
sofa that promises us hours of comfort so we can escape to 
the world of videogames and spend all kinds of time in front of 
a computer screen. A sofa that keeps us safe from any kind of 
pain and fear. A sofa that allows us to stay home without 
needing to work at, or worry about, anything. “Sofa-happiness”! 

That is probably the most harmful and insidious form of 
paralysis, since little by little, without even realizing it, we start 
to nod off, to grow drowsy and dull while others – perhaps 
more alert than we are, but not necessarily better – decide our 
future for us. For many people in fact, it is much easier and 
better to have drowsy and dull kids who confuse happiness 

with a sofa. For many people, that is more convenient than 
having young people who are alert and searching, trying to 
respond to God’s dream and to all the restlessness present in 
the human heart. 
The truth, though, is something else. Dear young people, we 
didn’t come into this work to “vegetate”, to take it easy, and to 

make our lives a comfortable sofa to fall asleep on. No, we 
came for another reason: to leave a mark. It is very sad to pass 
through life without leaving a mark. But when we opt for ease 
and convenience, for confusing happiness with consumption, 
then we end up paying a high price indeed: we lose our 
freedom. 

This is itself a great form of paralysis, whenever we start 
thinking that happiness is the same as comfort and 
convenience that being happy means going through life asleep 
or on tranquillizers, that the only way to be happy is to live in a 
haze. Certainly, drugs are bad, but there are plenty of other 
socially acceptable drugs, that can end up enslaving us just the 

same. One way or the other, they rob us of our greatest 
treasure: our freedom. 
 
Missionary Cooperation Sunday… Next Weekend a visiting 
Missionary Priest of the Xaverian Fathers will be here to speak 
about their work and seek your support through a second 

collection. 
 
 
 
 

WHY WE ARE CATHOLIC… 

We are Catholic because we believe: 
This is the sole Church of Christ, which in the Creed we 
profess to be one, holy, catholic and apostolic. These four 
characteristics, inseparably linked with each other, indicate 
essential features of the Church and her mission. The Church 
does not possess them of herself; it is Christ who, through the 

Holy Spirit, makes his Church one, holy, catholic, and 
apostolic, and it is he who calls her to realize each of these 
qualities. The Catechism of the Catholic Church 811 
 
A NEW BOOK CLUB IS COMING SOON!  
“Have you read any good books lately?  Maybe ones that 

posed an intellectual challenge or maybe ones that didn't?  Do 
you like fun? Do you like food?  Well so do we!"  Why not join 
us for food, fun and fellowship!   Our first meeting is  Sept. 15th 
at 7:00pm. in Parish Center  We've chosen as our first book a 
short but a great read, The Screwtape Letters by C.S. 
Lewis available everywhere. Food and Beverages are pot-luck, 

bring something to share and come grow in mind, community, 
and spirit. We will be compiling a reading list at the first 
meeting so feel free to share the title of any book you've 
recently enjoyed.  And while you're at it, "bring a friend!"  
Please let us know if you plan on attending so we can make 
sure we have everything ready, thank you! Contact: Jason 

Solomon at: solomoja@me.com  or Josephine Mazzeo 
at: jcmariem.192@gmail.com  
 
"THANK A COP"…  
This project was proposed by a mother of police office from 
OLM and it is a very concrete way to show support for our 

police.  For the next several weeks we will be collecting "Thank 
You" cards and notes from the parishioners at OLM, St. Marks 
and St. Luke’s for our State and Local Police Officers.  These 
cards and notes will be hand delivered by the family to Police 
Departments in our area to express our appreciation for the 
sacrifices they make on our behalf. In light of the several 

murders of Police Officers over the past year, it is time for us to 
stand up and thank these fine men and women who are putting 
their life on the line each and every day to protect us.  They 
need to know that we are grateful for all they do. 
There is a bin in the Gathering Room for you to deposit your 
cards until Labor Day. If you would like to donate, we will also 

be accepting $10.00 gift cards for places such as Dunkin 
Donuts, McDonald's, Burger King, etc. to be distributed to the 
precincts along with the cards. If you have any questions you 
can contact Pam Hodgskin at 908-832-2965 or 
hodgskin@yahoo.com Thank you for your kind 
consideration….Fr. Joe 
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FR DAN … is making progress.   If you wish to send him a 
card you can mail it to the office:  2 E. Springtown Rd, Long 
Valley, NJ 07853 or drop it in the basket in the church lobby. 

 
PARISH PICNIC… SUNDAY SEPT.  18 12:30 – 3:30 P.M. 
We ask you to please reserve the day for some family fun.  
There will be registration forms in the gathering space and a 
box for you to put the completed forms with your check.  It is a 
great help to our planning if you sign up early. There is Picnic 

food, games, bucking bull, etc.  
 

Please Pray for the Sick  

Please remember to pray for the sick of our parish 

community who have requested our prayers: Anthony 

Arbolino, Arianna Anello, Vic Berzanski, Alex Birdsall, Barbara Blaine, 

Joseph Caruso, Tony Cassano, Ed Chmielewski, David Chung, Todd 

Copan, Gino Custode, Vito Dellibovi, Daniel DePaul, Natalia Lyn 

Dreeland, Mary Ewanyk, Jayden Feichter, Pete Gallagher, Baby 

Antonia Gallardo, Sylvia Granata, Jean Greco, Peggy Hoffman, Laurel 

Jilek, Debbie Kling, Pam Longo, Raymond Lurker, Jillian Martin, 

Darlene McHugh, Dn. John & Betty Meyer, Sean Nicolls, Charlie Noll, 

Tina Ochwat, Jim Owens, Dennis Paradise, Arlene & Chandra Parikh, 

Stelios & Mary Pispitsos, Tory Pretto, Anthony David Pritchard, Art 

Quails, Nick Ruggiero, Heather Ryan, Anne Sacco, Dan Salerno, Rev. 

William Santeliz, Jillian Sayre, Pauline Scala, Judy Schellenberg, 

Connor Scott, Connie Secaras, Paula Smith, Noah Stanzione, Janet 

Stockton, Bob Taylor, Thomas Tell, Ellin & Frank Uhl, Lil Varga, 

Ronald Warner, Allen Watts, Adrienne Werner, William Wright, Roula 

Zanetta, & Issac Zujkowski 

We are currently praying for the sick from the pulpit for 1 month then 

adding their names to this list in the bulletin. 

 

 

 
 

2016-2017 Registration Forms for K -10 
 
Registration for 2016-17 religious education classes is still 

open. For the Sunday sessions:   the 930 session is closed 
and 11:00 is almost full; the 8:00 session is the only session 
with full availability.  There is now a $50 late fee in effect.  
Registrations received without the late fee will not be 
processed.  Please go to our website, click on Religious 
Education and download the registration form.  Please return it 

along with applicable tuition, including the late fee as soon as 
possible.   

 

Grocery Gift Cards  
Grocery Gift Cards are available this 
weekend after all masses in the 

gathering room. As always Gift Cards are 
available at the OLM office during regular 
office hours. You may call ahead or email 
olmkims@comcast.net and they will be 
ready for you when you get here. Please 

help our Scholarship Program for our college bound students!  

 
BIBLE STUDY RESUMES 

Increase your understanding of the Synoptic Gospels by 
attending the OLM Bible Study program beginning September 
15 at 7:30 PM in the downstairs classrooms.  The Synoptics 
invites you on a journey through the Holy Land and the Gospel 

texts of Matthew, Mark, and Luke. Drawing insights from 
biblical archeology and the writings of the early Church 
Fathers, this study compares parallel passages from the three 
Synoptic Gospels to construct a vivid picture of the life and 
mission of Jesus Christ. Please register by email to 
renny.hodgskin@gmail.com by September 5. Workbook / 

Study guide cost is $24.95 plus shipping. All are welcome. 
 
METS GAME… 
Our Lady Star of the Sea Parish (204 Espanong Road, Lake 
Hopatcong) is offering tickets to:   Mets vs. Twins Friday,  
September 16th, 7pm. (T-shirt night).  $70 per ticket Sec 134- 

Field level left side. Call Our Lady Star of the Sea rectory 973-
663-0211 to reserve tickets. Bus leaves Our Lady Star of the 
Sea parking lot 4pm (1 BUS.) Payments due by August 25th 
.Come join us at Citi Field for a fun family night out. 
 

St. Joseph  Catholic School  

Church of Saint Joseph Catholic Church in Mendham, NJ 
seeks to hire a Part Time (20 hours) Religious Education 
Administrative Assistant for September 2016.  The position 
reports to the Director of Religious Education. An active parish 
with over 450 children currently enrolled in the religious 
education programs for grades Kindergarten to 10th grade, we 

desire the candidate to be well organized and able to handle 
multiple tasks. Responsibilities include maintaining registration 
forms, attendance and sacramental recordkeeping, ordering 
classroom supplies, processing invoices, proficiency in 
computer technology to include Outlook, MS Word, Excel, 
Access. The assistant will also support the DRE with preparing 

paperwork and records for the day of First Penance, First 
Eucharist and Confirmation.  Candidate must be a Catholic and 
committed to the values and mission of the Catholic Church. 
Two to five years’ experience as an Administrative Assistance 
plus references required. Parish experience preferred. 
Candidates should email a resume and references to Annette 

Tracy, Director of Religious Education at 
atracy@stjoesmendham.org 
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St. Luke Preschool Announcement  
Help wanted ~The preschool is looking to hire a teacher aide to 
work with Jeannie Soltes in our 3-year old class. The hours are 

8:45-1:00 pm on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. The 
salary is $10.00 per hour with eligibility to be part of the 
Diocese 401(k) Plan. If you think you would enjoy working at 
our school in a nice team environment, please e-mail us at 
preschool@stlukelv.org. 
 

MEN OF THE PARISH…Save the date…  
Don’t make excuses…men too need some time to find 
themselves in a quiet setting…More inf ormation will be 
forthcoming but save the date… The Paterson Diocese first 
Men's Conference will be held Saturday, October 15th at Saint 
Paul Inside the Walls, Madison, NJ from 8:30 am - 1:00 pm 

 
The Autumn Woman  

A retreat for women approaching 50 and beyond to be held at 
Quellen Spiritual Center, Mendham, NJ on September 9-11, 
2016. For more information and registration: 
www.retreatswomenwant.com or contact Carol at 

ckasperowitz@retreatswomenwant.com or 908-930-8454. 
 
Huff and Puff after you Stuff/Smiles for 
Margaret 5K Memorial Run  Third Annual  
Smiles for Margaret is holding a Memorial 5k 
run in honor of Margaret Walling, who lost her 
battle with a malignant brain tumor in December 2013. Smiles 

for Margaret is a 501c3 non-profit, continuing to help children 
in the Hackettstown area who are struggling with cancer and 
other life altering illnesses.  
Online registration: ends November 20th at 5:00PM at 
https://runsignuip.com/race/nj/hackettstown/margaretwalling  
The run will be held Saturday, November 26th, Registration is 

8:15-9:15am, Start time is 10AM at River Park Complex, Seber 
Road, Hackettstown, NJ. $20 + $2.75 (signup fee) if registered 
by November 20th or $25 after November 20th. For more 
information & volunteers go to info@smilesformargaret.org  
 

Jonathan Slusher  Memorial S cholarships  

This year, 2016, the Race will take place on Sunday, October 9 
and the registration area will be moved to the train station, thus 
providing athletes with easier access to the course.  Parking is 
designated at the fire department lot and the municipal lot.  
To register on line: 
https://runsignup.com/Race/NJ/Califon/JonSlusher5K     

Fees are $25 before Oct 1, $30 after.  Families of 4 $40.  Kid’s 
8 and under $5. 
For more information:  Shirley Slusher 908-832-7383 
To make a donation, address your check to The Jonathan 
Slusher Memorial Scholarship Foundation and mail to:  79 
Guinea Hollow Road, Lebanon NJ 08833.  

 
 

Items Needed  
Needed for boys 14, 13 & 10 years old, Sizes 14-16jeans, 14-
16 (large) or 16-18 (x-large) shirts, 12-14 jeans and med. Or 

12-14 shirts and 8-10 jeans & 8-10 shirts. Any socks or 
underwear in good shapt. Also infant to 6 months for a boy. 
Will pick up call 908-399-7305. Judy 
 

Washington Township Recreation  
Low Impact Strength & Cardio Interval training - 

Wednesdays September 14th – November 9th from 3 – 4pm 
with a non-refundable fee of $100. Deadline date is Sept. 9th. 
Tabata Style Strength & Cardio – Mondays, September 12th 
– November 7th from 3-4 with a nonrefundable fee of $100. 
Deadline to register for this class is September 6th. 
Let ’s move with Dance Cardio – open to everyone including 

seniors and will be held from 12:30 – 1:15 pm on Tuesday’s 
September 13th – December 13th with a non-refundable of $61 
& Thursday’s September 8th – December 15th with a 
nonrefundable fee of $66. All classes will be held at the Senior 
Center. Deadline September 2nd. 
Yoga – Not sure yoga is for you? Come out and try our trial 

beginner yoga class. It is designed for those who have had no 
previous exposure to yoga, but are eager to learn.  Please 
bring a yoga mat, water bottle and towel. Wear comfortable 
clothing suitable for yoga. Adult Beginner is a 3 week program 
on Wednesday’s from September 14-28, 9:30-10:30am. A non-
refundable fee of $40 is due before September 8th. Space is 

limited. 
Fall Tennis – 7 weeks beginning Saturday, September 17th – 
October 29th. Ages 5-8  9-10am, ages 8-10 10:15-11:15am, 
ages 11-14 11:30am-12:30pm, ages 11-14 12:45-1:45pm 
(development tennis) – A nonrefundable for of $145 is due 
September 9th. 

Chef It Up – Ages 6-12 will join their teammates as they 
prepare their own creations to battle against the opposing 
team, join the fun Monday, September 26th rom 4:30-6PM at 
the Senior Center. Space is limited nonrefundable fee is $30. 
For more information or to register contact the office at 
(908)876-5941 or email at recreation@wtmorris.net or visit the 

website at www.wtmorris.org  
 
 

Sisters of Christian Charity 
3rd Annual Golf Outing  

 
Please join us on Thursday, September 29, 2016  at the 
beautiful Cedar Hill Golf & Country Club in Livingston, NJ. 

 
For more information, contact Casey Dolan at 

dev.director@scceast.org or (973)-543-6528 ext. 313. 
 

You can also register online at www.scceast.org  and clicking 
on the link for the Third Annual Sisters of Christian Charity 

Golf Outing . 
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